
 

 

 

September 27, 2023 

              Dear Parents, 

 

October is the month of Our Lady’s Rosary, a beautiful devotion that we wish to foster 

with the students. During October we remember Our Blessed Mother’s apparitions to the three 

children at Fatima. Her message was simple “pray and sacrifice for peace”. Mary’s message 

offered the world hope and forgiveness. 

 

Our students honor Mary in a special way this month by praying one decade of the 

Rosary as we gather each morning. Our prayers will be for peace in our school, in our families, 

and in our world. 

 

Monday, October 16th, we will begin our Winter Uniforms. The Home and School will 

have another uniform sale this week. Please make sure your child has the proper attire each day. 

Please remember no bracelets or smart watches. Please make sure your child has a jacket or     

sweater on these chilly days.  All sweaters and jackets should have your child’s name on the 

label. 

                 October 20nd is Picture Day. Students wear their winter uniforms for the pictures. 

    

                  Thank you for following the procedures for arrival and dismissal.  It is so important for      

                  all of us to work together to keep everyone safe. 

 

Upcoming Events: 

   6th  Pizza 

  11th Confirmation at Queen of Peace Parish 11am mass 

19th  Progress Reports 

                     20th   School Pictures  (school uniforms are worn) 

                 23 – 27 Pumpkin Decorating contest and voting 

                     27th  Halloweiner Lunch  (No NDS lunch) 

             28th Trunk or Treat 

                     31st  Happy Halloween!  No School for student    

                 Nov. 1      All Saint’s Day  Holy Day   No School 

 

            

Thank you for cooperation in getting the year off to a good start.  

God Bless you and your families! 

 

 

Gratefully, 

Sister Helen 


